

August 18, 2024

The Twenthieth Sunday in Ordinary Time SUNDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS

- Update on the Archdiocesan Annual Appeal. To date OLM parishioners have contributed in cash and pledges a total of \$61,224.00 with a balance of \$32,323 towards our goal of \$93,547.00. If you have not yet made your pledges, kindly consider supporting us by writing your contribution check with the memo AAA. Please help us reach our goal.
- We are inviting you to join the Marian Shrines Pilgrimage will be on October 16-26, 2024 with Father Sebastine Bula, VC as Tour Chaplain. The countries included Portugal, Spain & France. If you are interested in joining the pilgrimage, please contact Sr. Elizabeth Siguenza, RVM @ (916) 678-2549, or pick up some flyers in the Vestibule or the Rectory office.
- The Religious Education is accepting applications for School Year 2024-2025. The Parish Center is open every Wednesday, Thursday and Friday @ 1:00pm till 4:00pm. Forms are available at the Parish Center and at the Rectory Office
- We are inviting all golf enthusiasts to join the 11th Annual OLM Golf Tournament at the Sunnyvale Municipal Golf Course at 605 Macara Ave., Sunnyvale on Saturday September 21, 2024. The cost will be \$110.00. Includes Golf, Cart & Lunch Boxed. Please check the flyers in the vestibule for more information. Contact Persons: Art Villalon, (415) 297-4279, Mar Insigne, (650) 888-7575, or Joel Madera (415) 490-7415.
- Please drop off or mail your *Offertory Envelopes to the Parish Office* if you cannot come to Church. Thank you for your generosity and continued support to Our Lady of Mercy.